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HONORARY MEMBERSHIP REPORT
Summer 2008

A number of months ago, President Motto-Ros asked me to chair (once again) the
Honorary Membership Committee. I accepted this position. Since I have been away from
the committee for a number of years, it has undergone a transformation that will require a
bit of study to determine the actual path that this committee needs to follow. I am looking
forward to chairing this committee and am looking forward to working with anyone else
who also has an interest in artists who have made significant contributions to our hobby.

Sincerely,
Mike Walter Lancaster, NY


